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Dear Parents/Carers  

Strive for Five: 
Our Year 1 class term started summer term with a ‘bang’ with 78% of the class reading five 
times last week, resulting in them being our winning year group! Great work Year 1 – well 
done!  
 
School uniform: 
After our recent survey on Dojo, I am pleased to provide the results: 

• Parent survey:  62% voted for red sweatshirts    38% voted for black sweatshirts 

• The pupil survey was much closer: 51% voted for red sweatshirts   49% voted for 
black sweatshirts 

Therefore, the red sweatshirts will remain! 
 
Nursery enrolment: 
It is never too early to register your child for our Nursery class. If you have a child under the 
age of 3 years old and would like them to attend our school nursery, please call into our 
office and register their details with Mrs Bryden. If you have any friends or family with 
young children who plan to attend BPS, please could you encourage them to call in to school 
too. This really helps us to gain good insight into class sizes and helps us when planning 
staffing.  
 
Parent/Carer survey:  
Thank you for the responses we have received so far. There are some really constructive 
comments which we will discuss as a staff team. The survey will remain open until 3.30pm 
on Friday 3rd May, when we will draw out a name from those who have completed the 
survey. The winner will receive a £20 Amazon voucher. Names are optional but are required 
to be included in the draw. Thank you in advance of this; we will report the findings and 
development plans in the near future. 

Wk 22/04/2024 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 98.57% 0.0% 

Haystacks 96.67% 0.0% 

Barrow 97.37% 0.0% 

Dodd 94.58% 1.67% 

Blencathra 98.75% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 96.52% 0.87% 

Whole 
School 

97.39% 0.43% 

 

Friday 26/04/2024 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Hattie Hicklin 

Year 1 Emily Black 

Year 2 Harry Jackson 

Year 3 Arthur Dryden 

Year 4 Lola Eland 

Year 5 Annabelle Scott 

Year 6 
Lucia Carruthers 

Madi Campbell 
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=HQGrPWU3UEqzD29_duJA9liKg39y
YblCm490HYdVNjFUNlhFUFFSU0RNMjc1VFdDTlE2MFg3VTBCRS4u 
 
Years 5 and 6 Parent information evening for the London residential:  
There will be an information evening for parents/carers of Year 5 and 6 children regarding 
the upcoming visit to London in June, in our Year 4/5 classroom at 5pm on Monday 20th 
May. Please come to your child’s usual entry point to attend the meeting. If you are unable 
to attend the meeting, we will ensure that we send out all of the shared documents on Dojo 
or by email. If you have any questions or worries about the visit, please don’t hesitate to 
contact myself, Miss Lightfoot or Mrs Barcock by telephone or Dojo.  
 
Bank holiday: 
School will be closed next Monday due to the bank holiday. We will reopen on Tuesday 
morning as usual. The newsletter will therefore be sent out on Tuesday afternoon next 
week.  
 
KABS ‘Break the rules’ day: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please could we ask that any sweets provided to break the 
breaktime snack rule are nut-free and this will be checked by staff, 
as we have children in school who have nut allergies. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=HQGrPWU3UEqzD29_duJA9liKg39yYblCm490HYdVNjFUNlhFUFFSU0RNMjc1VFdDTlE2MFg3VTBCRS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=HQGrPWU3UEqzD29_duJA9liKg39yYblCm490HYdVNjFUNlhFUFFSU0RNMjc1VFdDTlE2MFg3VTBCRS4u
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Dates for your diary Summer 1: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term 
and so please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Friday 3rd May: KABS ‘Break the Rules’ day 

• Friday 3rd May: Deadline for London residential payment 

• Monday 6th May – School closed for Bank Holiday 

• Monday 13th May: Mental Health Awareness week 

• Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May – Year 6 SATS week 

• Monday 20th – Tuesday 21st May – Year 2 residential to Bassenfell 

• Monday 20th May at 5pm – Parent/carer info meeting about London residential 

• Friday 24th May – School photographer in school to take class photos 

• Friday 24th May – Break up for half-term 

• Monday 10th June – Return to school for summer 2 
 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher  


